
“Dream Big”
Welcome to  3rd  Grade

Mary McMullen
Room 211

mmcmullen@eriesd.org 

The future belongs to those who 
believe in the beauty of their 

dreams.
-Eleanor Roosevelt

Classroom 
Expectations

Snack Time 

Field Trip

Classroom Wishlist

Parent Communication

1) Be kind 
2) Be Safe 
3) Be Respectable 
4) Be Responsible 

Our classroom field trip will be scheduled in the 
spring. Once we know of the date and location, we 
will share this information with parents. 

There will be a scheduled time everyday for snack. 
Please send your child in with a snack if you would 
like them to participate. If you can not provide a 
snack, please let me know and we can arrange a 
snack for them. 

The best way to get ahold of me is by either 
messaging me on class dojo, emailing me at 
mmcmullen@eriesd.org, or calling the school at 
(814) 874-6550. I will be sure to get back to you as 
soon as possible.
I will also be sending home monthly newsletters 
with any important information pertaining to 
the classroom that will also be posted on our class 
dojo page. 

If you would like to donate to our classroom, we 
would greatly appreciate it! Here is a QR code to 
our amazon wish list!

mailto:mmcmullen@eriesd.org


Class Schedule HomeworkExpectations 

Grades

Technology

Students will be given homework throughout the 
week in our math and Language arts curriculum. 
Students homework assignments will not be graded, 
but it is strongly encouraged that the students 
complete this assignments. Students  can earn 
classroom incentives for the completion of their 
assignments. 

Students will be graded on classwork, classroom 
participation, quizzes, and tests. They will have grades 
within the following categories: 

1) Writing 
2) Reading 
3) Math 
4) Social Studies 
5) Science 

Students will also receive a satisfactory or unsatisfactory 
within the homeroom category. If you ever have 
questions regarding your child’s grades, please contact 
me.  

Every student within the district will be assigned a 
chromebook to use. These computers will be sent 
home with the students during flexible 
instructional days.The students will keep their 
chromebooks in the classroom and they will be 
charged at school. 

8:00-8:40-Morning meeting
8:40-10:10-CKLA
10:15-10:50-Intervention
10:55-11:30-Related Arts
11:45-12:00-Recess
12:00-12:30-Lunch
12:35-1:35-MAth
1:35-2:05-Science
2:05-2:25-Clean up/Read aloud
2:25-Dismissal

Extra Help

Students who are struggling academically can 
stay after school one day a week for extra help 
from 2:30-3:00. I will be available for extra help 
on every Tuesday. If your child is staying for 
extra help, it must be communicated in 
advance with myself and a note must be 
provided on the day that they are staying. The 
child must have an adult also pick them up 
from the school at 3:00. If this day and time 
does not work, and your child is requiring 
extra help, please let me know and we can 
figure out another day. 

Here at Harding elementary school, we have four 
basic expectations that are followed throughout the 
school that will also be used in the classroom

1) Be responsible 
2) Be Respectful
3) Be Safe 
4) Be Focused 


